
CAEP Member at Large 

The Central Alberta Economic Partnership has been providing excellence in regional economic 

development collaboration programs and services since 1998. We are a member-based, board 

governed non-profit corporation. CAEP operates with the generous contributions of our 

volunteer working groups and members, and the financial support of the Government of Alberta 

and our municipal and partner members. 

Being a member of CAEP is about investing in the future of your community and the region. The 

board works together with one vision to collectively move the region forward to stimulate the 

economy both locally and regionally. As a member of CAEP you: 

 Have the ability to shape the region by serving on our board of directors, participating in 

ad hoc working groups, and attending forums. 

 Have opportunities to meet and network with the region’s business and community 

leaders at events. 

 Benefit from member pricing for events and training opportunities. 

 Have the ability to leverage considerable funding to grow the economic vitality of the 

region. 

 Have the ability to build capacity within your own community to advance sustainable 

economic development. 

 Have a louder voice with upper levels of government as we are all heard as one. 

Meetings: 

The CAEP board meets approximately 9 times throughout the year with a break over July, 

August, and December. Meetings alternate between in person and virtual attendance.  

Term:  

1 year term or 3 year term, decided at the General Meeting.  

Member responsibilities: 

Members of the Central Alberta Economic Partnership have the following responsibilities: 

1. Members are expected to promote regional economic development in Central Alberta; 

2. Members are expected to educate themselves on the mission, vision, goals, and 

priorities of the Association 

3. Members are expected to attend the General Meetings 

4. Each member is expected to read the Annual Business Plan and Strategic Plan 

 

As a member at large, you will receive Council Appointees Reimbursement as per our Kneehill 

County Policy No. 3-3.  


